
Information about the next MHD Conference, pamir 2008. 
 

 
 
The next pamir conference will be organised from September 8 to September 12, 2008 in the 
centre “La badine” located on the “Presqu’iles de Giens”, in the south of France.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
It will be the seventh pamir conference. As previous conferences it will be a general meeting 
on the magneto-sciences and will include most of the applications of the action of the 
magnetic to various domains of physics. Of course theoretical and experimental approaches 
will be considered and, as in the previous conferences, both poster sessions and oral 
presentations will take place. It is also expected that the proceedings will be available at the 

Location of the “La 
Badine” centre 



opening day of the conference and about 30% of the papers (both oral and poster) will be 
published in the international journal Magnetohydrodynamics. 
  
The conference will also be an occasion to support the Ampere program with, as a first step, 
the creation of a European group of research (GDRE), as the initiator of the Ampere structure. 
As this program results from a common French Latvia initiative, the conference will be co-
organised by France and Latvia, as the four previous ones,. 
 
It was decided during the COST P17 Management Committee meeting in Coventry in 
February 2007 that this conference would be an occasion for the annual meeting of this 
program and thus the conference will be placed under the COST hospice.  
 
A Call for Papers is attached to this short presentation. 


